
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carer 

 
We will be holding a ‘pay as you can’ Christmas Jumper/Festive Wear sale on Friday 25th Nov, outside the 
school office. 
 
From today, please bring in any unwanted Christmas themed clothing and leave in the box outside the school 
office. 
 
Very soon we will be sending out more information about the Christmas Fair. Look out for our key dates poster. 
 
We need volunteers to run stalls, wrap gifts, help set up and help clear down for the Christmas Fair. Go on, you 
know you want to - it’s really good fun!! 
 
If you would like to get involved or if you have a business and would like to donate a prize for our epic raffle, 
please contact Jess Herbert on 07748 620474 or Liz Marney on 07880 620148. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Minch PTA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


